
Marquette and 2nd Avenue South 
Pavement Repair to begin on June 11
Concrete removal and concrete patching will be 
starting on June 11 on 2nd Avenue beginning at 11th 
and 10th Street South. Construction will be occurring 
in two to three block segments for approximately two 
to three weeks at a time.

What to expect during construction

MARQUETTE AND 2ND AVENUE SOUTH PAVEMENT REPAIRS PROJECT  
MARQ2

• During construction, there will be an increase in 
traffic congestion, noise, vibration, and dust in work 
areas.

• Vehicle traffic will be detoured from the 2-3 block 
work area for approximately two weeks as concrete 
repairs are being completed.

• There may be delayed access to parking ramps, 
valets, and loading dock to accommodate concrete 
removal and concrete patching.

• Changes and delays to bus services will be 
minimized to the extent possible. 

Construction activities are subject to change due  
to weather, schedule and unforeseen 
circumstances.

Stay Updated!
Website: www.minneapolismn.gov/cip/currentprojects/Marq2

Email: MARQ2@zanassoc.com

Phone: 612-252-0402

MARQ2:  Is a pavement repair project led by the City of Minneapolis Public Works. The project includes pavement repairs on 
Marquette and 2nd Avenue between 1st and 12th Street South. This work is being done to replace temporary pavement 
restoration which was the result of recently completed underground utility work. The City has proposed a five-year 
moratorium on roadway upon completion of pavement repair in Fall 2018. 




